
DO YOU KNOW THIS PERSON? 
 

Investigators hoping to identify a pedestrian killed in a recent collision have 
released a composite sketch of the victim. 

The crash happened Wednesday, November 2, 2022,  in south Williamson County 
at the intersection of Amberglen Boulevard and W. Parmer Lane. 

The Department of Public Safety says the woman was hit at around 6:40 a.m. 
She appears to be homeless in her early 20s, 5'9", 190lbs, with no tattoos, 
piercings, or distinguishing physical characteristics. 

Investigators believe she had recent laparoscopic surgery on her gallbladder, 
possibly within the last few weeks, as the incisions had not fully healed. 

 
Investigators seek help identifying possible homeless woman killed in WilCo collision© Provided by KEYE Austin 

 

Anyone with information is asked to call DPS at 512-930-2905 
 

If you wish to remain anonymous and recognize this person or have any 
information that might help lead to the identity of this person, please contact 
Crime Stoppers at 1-800-253-7867, or online at www.wilcocrimetips.org or with 
our mobile app P3Tips. 
 

If your Tip leads to the identification of this person you may qualify for a CASH 
reward. 
 

All tips remain completely confidential 

http://www.wilcocrimetips.org/

